
 
 

   

 

WHITELEYS REDEVELOPMENT 

INFORMATION NOTICE 29  

For: Expanded/Laing O’Rourke 
 

Notice regarding: PILING RIG DELIVERY 
On: MONDAY 2nd DECEMBER 2019 

TUESDAY 3rd DECEMBER 2019 

 
Dear Neighbour, 

Re: Confirmation of heavy plant deliveries 02.12.19 and 03.12.19 

Following Information Notice 27 (dated 19th November), please be informed that we now have confirmation of 
amended dates for our heavy plant deliveries: 
 

 A crawler crane will be delivered to site on Monday 2nd December between 19:00 and 22:00. 

 A piling rig will be delivered to site on Tuesday 3rd December between 19:00 and 22:00. 
 

Please be advised that these are time slots – the actual operations will take approximately one hour each 
evening with some disruption to access to Redan Place whilst the operations take place.   
 
There are no road closures in place and traffic flow will continue. However, we will temporarily close 
Queensway (southbound portion) whilst off-loading plant from the delivery vehicle.   
 
Redan Place North will also be temporarily blocked whilst the plant items are tracked down the road and into 
site.  
 
Traffic will be managed by the project’s logistics and traffic management teams to minimise disruption to traffic 
flow on Queensway and surrounding areas. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the information in this notice, please contact: 
 

Andy Jones, Geotechnical Project Manager, Expanded: 07469 406947 

Out of hours please contact Andy Jones. 

 

Kind regards, 

Expanded 

 


